" BELLEROSE
COMMONWEALTH
CIVIC

ASSOCIATION

\

COME JO/N YOUR FRIENDS &

NEIGHBORS & HELP REACTIVATE
OUR CIV/C ASSOCIATION

COME T0 THE MEETING at &:307M on
THURSDAYOCTOBER4,1973

HOUSE OF HOPE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
84-54 248 ST, CORNER OF 248 ST. £85 AVE.

WHAT IS BEING DONE BY NEW YORK CITY WITH REGARD
TO THE NARCOTIC AND DRUG PROBLEMS ?

WE'LL LEARN SOMETHING ABOUT THIS AT THE OCTOBER
MEETING.

Sincere thanks to State Assemblyman John Esposito
for addressing our association last month -- and two hundred
more thanks to the members who attended. Our Association
is alive; keep it going. Many people are working for this
community -- which is really for you. Get your $2 dues in.
Become a voting member. Act now.

Nominations for officers will take place on October 4th
with elections to follow in November. You need good men and
women to represent you.

Your elected officers need the entire Community ~- all
of you -- in order to function truly effectively. Hundreds and
hopefully, thousands of citizens should, and must, back the
Bellerose Commonwealth Civic Association. Votes do count.




